Greetings to the Muslim Community
Assalaam Alaikum Wa Rahmatullahi Wa Barakatoh.

EID'UL ADHA MUBARAK

On Behalf of The Federation of the Islamic Associations of New Zealand
I Am Pleased To Extend My Heartiest Greetings to the Muslim Community
A Very Happy and Blessed Eid-ul Adha

May Allah Azzawajal Accept

The Hajj of all Brothers and Sisters
Who Have Successfully Completed Their Hajj
and
Our Qurbani, Prayers and Supplications

And Bless Us With His Mercy and Endless Bounty
In this Life and the Hereaffter.

A'meen

JAVED KHAN
ACTING PRESIDENT
26 OCTOBER 2012
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